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CRAWFISH BOIL
FUNDRAISER
SAT APR 27 | 1 - 3 PM | 5050 ACORN
Join us at the local driving range to enjoy crawfish and
refreshments with your neighbors! Proceeds will be used to
continue funding neighborhood events and community upkeep. 

EASTER EGG HUNT
SAT MAR 30 | 10AM - 12PM | MM PARK
Come out with your kiddos to enjoy an Easter egg hunt
across our neighborhood park! Eggs will be divided into
separate groups for bigs and littles.
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COCOA & S’MORES IN THE PARK

DON’T MISS THE NEXT CIVIC CLUB MEETING
THU MAY 9 | 6:15 PM | SCARBOROUGH HS CAFETERIA
When we submit nominations for the upcoming board!
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2024
CIVIC CLU﻿B CALENDA﻿R

DOWNLOAD THE HTX COLLECTS APP 
For updates on waste and recycling pick-up dates

NEIGHBORHOOD GARAGE SALE DAY

What a great year! We’ve
successfully reestablished
the neighborhood Civic
Club, hosting events and
progressing improvements
for the community. 
Thank you to everyone
who has joined and
supported!



3 WAYS TO PAY DUES

SELECT MEMBERSHIP OPTIONS ANNUAL DUES

CIVIC CLUB MEMBER
Contribute $25 annually to fund neighborhood events & community upkeep
and participate in annual Civic Club elections

$25

FLAG PROGRAM
Contribute an additional $40 annually to have a US flag placed in 
your front-yard for holidays noted on the Civic Club Calendar

$40

 
GIVE MORE
Donate any additional amount to invest in future neighborhood initiatives &
services like tree planting, security patrol, landscaping, etc.

TOTAL

CHECK
to Mangum Manor Civic Club

CASH
in-person only

PAYPAL or ZELLE
to MangumManorCivicClub@gmail.com

SEND INFO & PAYMENTS TO

MangumManorCivicClub@gmail.com
Mangum Manor Civic Club, Inc.

3403 W TC Jester Blvd PMB# A-02
Houston, TX 77018

PARK UPDATES

CIVIC CLUB 
MEMBERSHIP
It’s never too late to join the Civic Club!

We are very thankful for the recent support and improvements, especially with Houston Parks
facilities backed up with over 800 requests throughout the city. 

Keep an eye out for updates as we continue to advocate for our park and community! Join the
Mangum Manor Park Friends Facebook group or contact us at Park@MangumManor.org. 

MORE TREES

We’re also excited to announce that after months of coordinating
with Trees for Houston (TFH), plans have been approved to plant
65 (15 gallon) trees in Mangum Manor Park by the end of 2024!

TFH will also maintain and water the trees for 2 years, and
proposed species include American Sycamore, Sweetgum, Bald
Cypress, Red Maple, Cedar Elm, American Elm, Live Oak, White
Oak, Bur Oak, Shumard Oak, Loblolly Pine, River Birch, and Pecan. 

You may have also noticed the City out working in the Park during
garage sale weekend, grinding down remaining stumps and
trimming trees to allow better lighting at night. 

OTHER IMPROVEMENTS

In other big news, the City has repaired both drinking fountains and
installed 3 additional trash cans (bringing the total to 5) with plans to
eventually repaint the frames. We also have pending requests to replace
the dog trash can and obtain approval to add more. 

Lastly, requests have been submitted to replace parts of the tennis
court backwall, although improvements may take time as we navigate
the City budgets and timetable. 

NEW PLAYGROUND

The Civic Club has been working with our local
representatives, the Houston Parks & Recreation
Department (HPARD), and the Houston Parks Board
(HPD) to explore options for progressing the
playground rebuild. 

We’ve just received excellent news that “HPARD is slated to begin work on a plan for the
playground replacement this year. They could not share a timeline for design or construction, but
their top priority aligns with yours in addressing the playground.” 

Additionally, it’s been confirmed that we “will not need to fundraise for the playground.”

Working through the HPD Neighborhood Partnership Program, we’ve agreed with HPARD to
reuse data and plans from other local, recently upgraded parks with similar playground design,
likely expediting the rebuild by a year+!

WILDFLOWER WATCH!
Keep an eye on the park flower garden,
where we planted seeds earlier this year.
We’re crossing our fingers that they bloom!

PROPOSED TREE LOCATIONS
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